D-13 Aux History Project-Collection Information
The purpose of the D-13 History Project is simply collect and preserve any and all information about the accomplishments, special projects, successes and programs as well as recognizing the members involved in order to save such information in the National Coast Guard Achieves.
As a retired professional Historian and Cultural Resource Specialist whose life long career includes serving in Executive positions for the Bureau of Land Management, the National Park Service, the State of Idaho and also as C.O. of the Columbia River Maritime Museum, a member of the Oregon State Heritage Commission, and as the first President of the National Coast Guard Museum Association, I am honored to be appointed a District Staff Officer to now serve as the D-13 Aux Historian.
The data to be collected is virtually “any and all information” at all levels of the Auxiliary to include the following: 
1. Complete reference set of District publications, Board and Committee minutes, Standing Rules and By-laws, Staff reports, Directories, Correspondence, Event programs, Clippings, and other permanent historical records including unit charters, District awards, significant member awards and similar memorabilia. 
2. Maintain records of past and present elected officers (form 7007), staff officers, committees and members. Records of important facts about these people and records of all individual unit awards.
3. Compile and maintain a chronology of District-13 facts for past years and maintain a journal of events as they occur.
4. Collect photographs and/or videos of the District-13 members in action and their stories.
5. Finally, encourage and disseminate information about the District-13 History Program including the donation of personal papers and memorabilia of key Auxiliarists.
To accomplish this project we will utilize an easy-to-use internet software process to be administered at the Division levels.  Each Division will make the software available to their individual Flotillas. The Flotillas will simply use common scanners to then email their stories to the D-13 Aux History email address (D13AUX.History@gmail.com).  In order to ensure proper credit and excess of specific contributions each email must include both Division and Flotilla ID codes as each Division will have a separate data ID for storage and recovery.  The goal is to make this as simple as possible for each contributor and to utilize this system on a continuing basis in perpetuity. Finally, it is imperative that all history information is in a digital format compatible with contemporary internet email systems. This may require the sender to locate a scanner to convert photos, videos and printed information in order to be easily emailed.
